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Rep. Josiah Patkotak

As the Chair of the House Resources Committee, I would like to show my support for 
Governor Mike Dunleavey’s appointment to the Board of Game. I first met Ruth a few 
years back at some fund raising banquets.  We too became very acquainted as another 
woman hunter. I am friends of her on social media where I learn even more about Ruth 
as a hunter. Ruth has a big concern for healthy game populations, helping youth, 
volunteering on all the clinics helping woman & kids, and Military folks in need.  I feel 
that is a great quality in a Board of Game Member.  As a woman myself and past Board 
of Game member 1993-96, I feel the board needs a woman to help balance the board. 
Her experience will be valuable.  Ruth has the ability to listen and ask questions to 
make better decisions. I lived in rural Alaska the past 45 years 16 miles east of 
Mentasta Lake.  I have close connections with the people in the village of Mentasta. I 
believe Ruth knows many people in rural Alaska to be able to glean their knowledge & 
experience to add to her ability to make good decisions.I have to say being retired will 
be very helpful for Ruth to have the time to spend on this challenging board. I support 
Ruth. I hope you do too. 

Thanks for the opportunity to give my support. Good luck in the work you do for 
Alaskans and making good decisions. 

Respectfully yours. 
Sue

Susan Entsminger
HC 72 Box 800
Tok, AK 99780
wildsue@aptalaska.net
Sue Hm 907-883-2833   cell 907-310-3514
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